
This summer, more than 17 post-secondary students from across Ontario will complete their co-
op terms at Windsor-Detroit Bridge Authority (WDBA). The students have taken on 

responsibilities across various departments including communications, engineering, 

construction, information technology, procurement, and human resources. 

Experiential learning continues to be an important part of WDBA. This once-in-a-lifetime project 
provides students the opportunity to develop their professional and technical skills that 
contribute to their career path 

Since WDBA’s co-op program began in 2016, 210 students have been hired from different post-
secondary institutions across Ontario including, the University of Windsor, University of 
Waterloo, University of Western Ontario and St. Clair College 

WDBA’s program has been recognized by the University of Windsor with the Co-op/Internship 
Employer of the Year award for four consecutive years. The honour recognizes organizations 
who have a long-standing partnership with the co-op office and have created exceptional work 
term experiences. 

“I am continuously impressed by the contributions of our co-op students and the exceptional 
mentorship by WDBA staff to ensure a successful learning experience. We are proud to offer an 
award-winning co-op experience that not only prepares students for entry into the workforce but 
also benefits WDBA” said Bryce Phillips, Chief Executive Officer, WDBA. 

This semester, WDBA’s Corporate Affairs and External Relations student Brittnee Meloche, was 
tasked with developing a creative way to introduce the co-op students. Learn more about our 
summer 2022 co-op students and why they chose WDBA below. 
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